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19th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re:  Year 4 – Trip to Dover Museum 

As part of our ‘traders and raiders’ topic, the Year 4 classes will be visiting Dover Museum on 

4th and 5th May 2022.  At the museum, the children will engage in a workshop relating to 

Saxons and will have a tour of the museum.  

 Kensington Class Trip:  Wednesday 4th May 2022 

 Regents Class Trip: Thursday 5th May 2022 

We will leave school at 9.15 am and return before the end of the school day.  Children should 

be collected from the playground as usual.   

Every child will need a packed lunch to take with them on the day. No spending money is 

required for this trip. 

On the day of the trip all children will need to: 

 Bring a packed lunch.  If your child receives a free school meal and you would like a 

school-provided packed lunch, please email charmain.newell@greenpark.kent.sch.uk 

by Tuesday 26th April 2022.   

 Wear school uniform but with comfortable shoes. 

 

This trip will cost £6.00 per child. We are using the school minibuses to keep costs to a 

minimum. Payment is made via ParentMail under the ‘payments’ tab option. 

Thanks in advance for your support as always. 

Yours sincerely 

The Year 4 Team 

 

mailto:charmain.newell@greenpark.kent.sch.uk
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=green%20park%20cp%20school&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://www.crosslinksdover.org.uk/links.php?start=20&ei=4j-QVMS2JsrLaJT0gMAD&bvm=bv.81828268,d.d2s&psig=AFQjCNEN2WLyTVaXUi2Kf9AHQf_FxS0z0A&ust=1418826081353036

